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July 27, 1999

Tri-County Council
c/o Dave White
1739 NW l56th Avenue
Beaverton, OR 97006

Dear Mr. White and Council Members

I am writing to express my thanks for the opportunity to speak with you Monday,
July 19, 1999. I appreciate your candor regarding your concerns and recommendations
for Metro's solid waste savings.

For your information, the Metro Council will be holding a second public hearing
on July 29 concerning the issue. There was a public hearing on July 22 as well, and the
council will discuss the solid waste issues and the ideas brought forth so far at their work
session today.

I look forward to your continued input regarding this and other regional solid
waste, recycling and reuse issues.

Sincerely

Rod Park
Metro Councilor
District I
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o From:
To:
Date:
Subject:

<ParkRD@aol.com>
MetCen. M RC-PO( billingtonc)
Thu, Jul 22,1999 8:12 AM
(no subject)

Chris,

Please write a thank you letter for me for a visit I had with the Tri-County
Council on Monday afternoon care of Dave White. The usual stuff plus a thank
you for their input into what to do with the savings. Looking forward for
further input and ideas, etc. Appreciate their candor, etc.

Thanks, Rod

o

o

Christina Billington - (no subject) Page 1



o From:
To:
Date:
Subject:

Christina Billington
CherylGrant
Tue, Jul 27, 1999 9:02 AM
Draft letter for Park

Please see attached beginning of draft to Tri-County. I will give you Rod Park's email request. Chris
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November 23,1999

Dr. Joel Vela
President
Mt. Hood Community College
26000 SE Stark Street
Gresham, Oregon 97030-3300

Dear Dr. Vela:

Thank you for taking the time and sharing your recycling program with me
yesterday. It was very impressive to see how with a little forethought, so
much waste could be recycled. The retum of 6 to 7 tons of paper per month
to the system instead of the garbage heap is indeed an example of that
planning.

In walking through the campus, I was impressed with the cleanliness and with the
apparent and plentiful blue recycling containers through out. Much has
changed since I attended MHCC in the seventies. We had our "Earth Days" and
a heightened awareness of the environment but no real action. I can see that
it just took time to translate that awareness to action.

Congratulations again on an excellent program and keep up the good work.

Sincerely,

Rod Park
Metro Councilor
District One

www.metro-regron orq
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November 23,1999

Dr. Dennis Lee
Vice President of Administration
Mt. Hood Community College
26000 SE Stark Street
Gresham, Oregon 97030-3300

Dear Dr. Lee

Thank you for taking the time and sharing your recycling program with me
yesterday. It was very impressive to see how with a little forethought, so
much waste could be recycled. The retum of 6 to 7 tons of paper per month
to the system instead of the garbage heap is indeed an example of that
planning.

In walking through the campus, I was impressed with the cleanliness and with the
apparent and plentiful blue recycling containers through out. Much has
changed since I attended MHCC in the seventies. We had our "Earth Days" and
a heightened awareness of the environment but no real action. I can see that
it just took time to translate that awareness to action.

Congratulations again on an excellent program and keep up the good work.

Sincerely,

Rod Park
Metro Councilor
District One
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November 23,1999

Dr. Paul Killpatrick
Vice President of Instruction
Mt. Hood Community College
26000 SE Stark Street
Gresham, Oregon 97030-3300

Dear Dr. Killpatrick

Thank you for taking the time and sharing your recycling program with me
yesterday. It was very impressive to see how with a little forethought, so
much waste could be recycled. The return of 6 to 7 tons of paper per month
to the system instead of the garbage heap is indeed an example of that
planning.

In walking through the campus, I was impressed with the cleanliness and with the
apparent and plentiful blue recycling containers through out. Much has
changed since I attended MHCC in the seventies. We had our "Earth Days" and
a heightened awareness of the environment but no real action. I can see that
it just took time to translate that awareness to action.

Congratulations again on an excellent progrtrm and keep up the good work.

Sincerely,

fu6-1
Rod Park
Metro Councilor
District One
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November 23,1999

Professor Elizabeth Miles
Professor of Social Sciences
Mt. Hood Community College
26000 SE Stark Street
Gresham, Oregon 97030-3300

Dear Professor Miles:

Thank you for taking the time and sharing your recycling program with me
yesterday. It was very impressive to see how with a little forethought, so
much waste could be recycled. The return of 6 to 7 tons of paper per month
to the system instead of the garbage heap is indeed an example of that
planning.

In walking through the campus, I was impressed with the cleanliness and with the
apparent and plentiful blue recycling containers through out. Much has
changed since I attended MHCC in the seventies. We had our "Earth Days" and
a heightened awareness of the environment but no real action. I can see that
it just took time to translate that awareness to action.

Congratulations again on an excellent program and keep up the good work.

Sincerely,

Rod Park
Metro Councilor
District One
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November 24,1999

Matt Korot
Recycling Coordinator
City of Gresham
1333 NW Eastman Parkway
Gresham, Oregon 97030-3813

Dear Mr. Korot:

Thank you for your hard work and time in organizing the tour of Mt. Hood
Community College's recycling program last Monday. It was very impressive to
see how with a little forethought, so much waste could be recycled. The return of
6 to 7 tons of paper per month to the system instead of the garbage heap is indeed
an example of that planning.

In walking through the campus, I was impressed with the cleanliness and with the
apparent and plentiful blue recycling containers through out. Much has
changed since I attended MHCC in the seventies. We had our "Earth Days" and
a heightened awareness of the environment but no real action. I can see that
it just took time to translate that awareness to action.

Thanks again for putting together an excellent tour

Sincerely,

Rod Park
Metro Councilor
District One
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